
    
 

 

 

Dear students, 

we are glad that you have chosen to study at the Faculty of Environmental Protection within 

the framework of the ERASMUSPLUS programme. 

 

Deadlines for Erasmus+ application at the Environmental Protection College: first semester: 

July 1st, second semester: December 1st. 

 

The Lectures for students in the program are available only in the tutorial system. 

For more information, please check the Information Package and/or contact the Erasmusplus / 

ECTS coordinator at the Faculty of Environmental Protection: 

 

Lea Komerički Kotnik, Erasmusplus / ECTS Coordinator, E-mail: 

lea.komericki.kotnik@fvo.si, erasmus@fvo.si, info@fvo.si, 

Phone: +386 3 898 64 15 

 

Please check the Academic Calendar of the Faculty of Environmental Protection before filling 

in this part (see Information Package)!  
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